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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/191 
 
Subject: ADHD Assessments/Treatment Right to Choose 

I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

I am well aware from other FOI requests across the country, that 
if you are registered with a GP surgery in England and you are 
referred by a GP to a consultant or specialist in mental health, 
you have the legal right to choose the organisation (qualified 
provider) to whom you are referred, as long as that organisation 
is providing that service in another part of England. 
 
To enable patients to ask for a referral to be made to one of 
these organisations, they need to know what organisations have 
been awarded contracts. 
 
My request is therefore to know what contracts have been 
awarded by your ICB for 
 
1. ADHD assessments 
2. ADHD treatment 
 
as i am aware some external organisations diagnose but do not 
treat ADHD and so it is important to differentiate between 
providers. 

Contracted provider for Adult Assessment and Treatment:  
 
Avon and Wiltshire Mental Health Partnership NHS Trust (AWP)  
 
Contracted provider for CYP (Children and Young People) 
Assessment and Treatment:  
 
Sirona Care & Health CiC  
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and for these organisations to be separated into those that 
provide services for 1. children 2. adults 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 10 August 2023 and has been approved for release by Sarah 
Truelove, Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


